
Peek of the Week 
Woodland —18th February 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class,  we have been       
exploring the poem ’Tell me a dragon’. 
We created our own dragon eggs and 
used shape coding to write descriptive 
sentences about the different dragons. 

The first week back after half term, we 
will be looking at the story of ‘Alice in 
Wonderland’ ready for Priory’s World 
Book Day celebrations.  

Maths 

This week, we have been comparing 
numbers and objects using the       
comparison symbols < , > and =.          
We have also been using the              
vocabulary — more, less, greater, fewer 
and equal. After half term, we will be 
ordering numbers and objects.  

Foundation.  

This week, the children enjoyed       
making delicious chocolate chip     
cupcakes. We have also enjoyed     
making a dragon cave for our busy 
learning area. In addition, we           
experimented with putting different 
textures in paint—flour, sand, oil and 
sugar - to make our dragon eggs      
realistic.  

Important information  

Please send your child to school 
with a named water bottle. 

Library is on Monday 

04.02.22— Priory’s World Book 
Day — Alice in Wonderland 
theme 

Science week—11—20th March 
2022 

We are busy preparing for a fun 
filled scientific activity week in 
March. The children will have a 
different learning activity linked 
with this years topic of 
“Growth”. 

Have a rest-
ful half 
term! 

 Star of the week:  

No star of the week this week.  

Word of the week: 

Equals 

being the same in 
quantity, size or 

value.   

= 

Contact us:  

01628 600300 

 

Symbol of the week: 

equal 


